
THURSDAY 26 SEPTEMBER 2024

Session 1 - 4.15pm-6.00pm
Session 2 - 6.30pm-8.30pm

EVENING
OPEN 

Visit our website for more details: https://bishopr.co.uk/our-school/open-evening

Headteacher’s welcome at 4.30pm, 5.30pm, 6.45pm and 7.30pm

https://bishopr.co.uk/our-school/open-evening


It gives us great pleasure to be able to invite Year 6 prospective parents and students to
our annual open evening which will be held on Thursday 26 September 2024: 

       Session 1 - 4.15pm – 6.00pm 
       or 
       Session 2 - 6.30pm - 8.30pm

Our open evening will provide you with a flavour of the life of our school and includes
opportunities to take part in various activities across our curriculum areas, as well as
speak to teaching staff and students. There will be tours of the school and I will be making
a short welcome address in the hall at 4.30pm, 5.30pm, 6.45pm and 7.30pm. 

There is no need to book. If you are unable to attend for any reason, then please contact
us after the event and we will make alternative arrangements for you to visit our school. 

Please be aware that due to the anticipated numbers of visitors parking onsite we will be
at capacity. We politely ask that you walk or car share, where possible.

We look forward to welcoming you to Bishop Rawstorne!

Paul Cowley
Headteacher
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